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DEPARTMENT OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL
3927 Lsnnane Drive, Suite 1C0
SSiSfamento, CA 95334
(916) 41M500

.September 30, 2021

Chief Mark KLing
Rialto Police Department
12S North Vtiilow Ave.
Rialto, CA 92370-589-1

Re ; ABC-QTS Gram rrngram

Dear Chief Kling:

We are pleased to inform yon that your agency has been selected to participate in the Department
of Alcoholic Beverage Control15 ABC-GTS Grant Program. Funding for this project is provided
by the Office ofTraffic Safety through (he National Highway T raffic Safety Administration .
Wc anticipate operalions (0 begin upon completion of a mandatory virtual training class which
will be held on Tuesday, October 12, 2021, from L 0:00 a,m.-3iU0 p.m. Fiscal Officers arc
welcome lo join at l:30 p.m.

Tu expedite tEie issuance of your contract, please review and complete the enclosed ABC-GTS
Grant Program Information Sheet. In addition, we will also need a resolution From your agency's
governing body. Since these resolutions musl be pol 00 calendar, we ask that you do so as soon as
possible.

If your agency is unable to begin your grant on time due to COVE ID-19, this will not affect your
grant as funding reimbursement will hot conclude until August 31, 2022,

The Operations Officers) and Fiscal Officers) must provide their email address to ABC in order
to receive (belink to join the virtual training. Please mail, fan, or email this information to our
Grant Coordinator; Diana Fouts-Gutcr, at 3927 Lennane Drive, Suite 1 GO. Sacramento, CA 95S34.
Fas ; (9 Id) 923-7625* nr at Diana.Inuts-gutcrift abc ,ca.aov.

If you have questions, please contact Supervising Agenl David Bickel via email at
david. bickolfttiabc.ca.uov.
Wc appreciate your prompt response and look forward lo working wiih ynur agency .

Sincerely,

Eric Hirata
Director

Enclosure
Cc: Sergeant Nicholas Qnrchard




